Dear friends,

Here is the new Mass and confession schedule starting June 6-7, 2020.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday, June 6, 2020 from 2:30—4:30 p.m. in front of the parish hall

• Please maintain social distancing between yourself and the priest and from other penitents

MASSES

Saturday, June 6, 2020

- 5:00 p.m. English Mass in the north parking lot.
- 7:00 p.m. Spanish Mass in the north parking lot.

Sunday, June 7, 2020

- English Masses at 7:00 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. in north parking lot
- 10:00 a.m. live stream Mass in Church building with only 10 people
- Spanish Mass at 12:00 p.m. (live stream in Church building with only 10 people)
- Spanish Mass at 5:00 p.m. in north parking lot

For all outdoor Masses, people can make ONE OF TWO choices:

- 1) They can sit in their cars in the south parking lot and watch the Mass <u>OR</u>
- 2) They can bring their beach chairs (and umbrellas, if necessary) and sit in designated areas on the north parking lot—always maintaining the recommended social distancing from others and wearing a mask.
 - At Holy Communion time, the parishioners seated in the north parking lot can come in lines to receive Holy Communion—always keeping 6 feet between you and the person in front of you.
 - People seated in cars can join the communion lines or, after Mass, drive through and receive Holy Communion.

The public outdoor Masses will be short. There will be no music, hymn books, or missalettes. The homily will be brief.

If your health is in any way compromised, especially our senior citizens, it might be best for you to view the live stream Mass at home.

One last thing, since we have not had public Masses, our income has dropped nearly \$200, 000 over the past 2 months. So, the parish is asking anyone who can, please donate.

Until we get back to normal you can donate in one of two ways:

• You can sign up for Faith Direct and donate electronically. Just go to the parish website and sign up

OR

• You can drop your envelope in the rectory mail slot or send it in the mail.

As soon as we can implement the protocols for the cleaning and sterilizing of our church building before and after Sunday Masses, the parish will begin shifting the outdoor public Masses and Confessions into the Church building.

I thank you for your understanding and your patience. May God bless you!

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Joseph Shea